
 

Tax Alert           Issue 3, September 2012 

Keeping our clients abreast with the latest on personal tax compliance: 
 

1. All individuals earning an annual income of more than P36 000 without 
tax registration numbers are advised that the deadline for registration has 
been extended to 30th September 2012.  
 

2. All individuals with tax registration numbers are informed that they 
are required to file tax returns by 30th September 2012. This applies to all 
taxpayers with annual income of more than P36 000. 
 

3. Tax payers with outstanding balances or owing BURS, will not be able 
to renew vehicle licenses with Department of Road Transport & Safety. Tax 
payers are encouraged to settle tax owed to BURS. 
 
  
 
 

Please read more on our website at: http://www.gt.co.bw/publications/etaxline/index.php  
For any further assistance or information 
contact our Tax team: 
 
Rajesh Narasimhan  
Partner – Tax 
E: rajesh.narasimhan@bw.gt.com 
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